










































in-person public attendance or participation at this hearing. Nonetheless, and in furtherance of
the provisions of Section 859-a of the NYS General Municipal Law requiring interested parties
be provided a reasonable opportunity, both orally and in writing, to present their views with
respect to the Project, and pursuant to Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 202.15 issued on
April 9, 2020 authorizing the conduct of public hearings through use of telephone conference,
video conference and/or other similar service, the Agency will livestream the Public Hearing for
those wanting to listen only at https://www.ecidany.com/streaming. The Agency will provide
public access to provide oral comments during the Public Hearing at
https://www.ecidany.com/public-comment-and-registration. If you would like to make oral
comments at the Public Hearing, please register to do so no later than 12:00 p.m. on February 12,
2021. After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about
joining the call to provide oral comments. Finally, the Agency also encourages all interested
parties to submit written comments to the Agency, which will all be included within the public
hearing record. Any written comments may be sent on the Agency’s website, or mailed to the
Agency at 95 Perry Street-Suite 403, Buffalo, NY 14203 until the comment period closes at
4:00 p.m. on February 23, 2021.
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